As dilivered


Statement by the Delegation of Thailand
Mr. Krerkpan Roekchamnong

Ambassador and Deputy Permanent Representative

At the Review of Fiji
during the 20th Session of the Working Group 
on the Universal Periodic Review

on Wednesday 29 October 2014, 0900-1230 hrs., 

at the Palais des Nations in Geneva
Mr. Vice President, 

Thailand commends the work and progress made by                     the Government of Fiji in implementing recommendations from the first UPR Cycle.  We congratulate Fiji on the recent democratic election on     17 September 2014.  We also welcome Fiji’s enhanced engagement with civil society in improving domestic human rights situations.

We recognize that the judiciary can play an important role in enforcing human rights laws and that a national human rights institution can play an instrumental part in overseeing human rights conditions and investigating alleged cases of human rights violations.  We therefore recommend that the Fijian Judiciary and Fiji’s Human Rights and Anti-Discrimination Commission continue their networking with relevant international organizations to strengthen the protection and promotion of human rights in the country.

Like in many other countries, women continue to be underrepresented in Fiji at all levels of decision-making, including in      the political arena.  Thailand recommends that the Government of Fiji actively promote women’s participation in different sectors of the society, especially in public services. 
Lastly, Thailand encourages Fiji to consider signing and ratifying related international human rights treaties and we stand ready to share    our experiences and assist Fiji in any way we can in this regard. 

Thank you, Mr. Vice President. 
